
Town of Brooklyn 

Emergency Management and Homeland Security Meeting 

03/12/2015 

 

The March 19th meeting of the Brooklyn Emergency Management and Homeland Security Committee is 

cancelled for this month. The next meeting will be on April 16th.  

_________________________________ 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Kevin Filchak 

Emergency Management and Homeland Security Director  


